Subject: Get Fired Up! – Join us this Sunday to learn about the NABS Walk-A-Thon!
Hey there NABS!!

If you haven’t heard already, we are hosting our NABS Annual Walk-A-Thon this year and we want YOU to participate in it! What better way to start your journey of walking than by joining the Fundraising Committee to learn about participating and get your questions answered about the event!

Things are heating up! We are also going to be having a fun guest from the NFB Sports and Recreation Division come and speak on ways to get active this summer in connection with our Walk-A-Thon as we prepare for the 2025 NFB National Convention!

When? - Join us this Sunday June 1st at 8 PM Eastern!
Where? - NABS Zoom: <https://zoom.us/my/blindstudents>

We hope you can join us!


Best regards,

Your NABS Fundraising Committee
